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Comments: I feel that oil and gas development in the Ruby mountains is ill-advised. As one of the most pristine

areas in Nevada, the potential gains are far out weighed by the risks, especially to wildlife. The Rubies contain

one of the largest mule deer herds in the state and potentially fragmenting and/or disrupting this habitat is

unacceptable.

 

Thank you for considering this sentiment and I hope it will help to prevent approval of this project moving forward.


